
Queensland Payroll Tax Ruling

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network, 

William Buck, and Avant Law invite practice 

staff to a webinar on the new Queensland 

(Qld) Payroll Tax Ruling for medical and 

healthcare providers. 

Presented by industry specialists, the one-hour 

webinar will cover the implications of the 

Payroll Tax Ruling on your practice and the 

immediate action needed to mitigate the risks 

arising from this ruling. 

Presenters:

• Avant Law Senior Associate Commercial 

and Corporate Ben Ryan 

• William Buck Director Paul Copeland.

There will be an opportunity to ask questions 

during the session.

For allied health practices, general practices, and specialist practices

Date

Tuesday 21 February 2023

Where 

Webinar via Zoom

Register online

www.surveymonkey.com/r/

ZHFZSXZ

Time

6pm–7pm

For more information, contact:

Kayla Vella

p: 0488 223 301

e: kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au

www.nqphn.com.au/events 
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